Search Team Report 6/11/22

1. The Job was posted with UWM on May 25th

2. We have had 2 inquiries but no applicants - we have responded to one inquiry via a letter. The other was from UWM asking if we would be open to considering someone who is a Licensed Unity Teacher but not ordained as a minister. We replied that yes we would be open to considering them and for them to submit an application and letter of interest.

3. The Search team has completed an additional form requested by UWM to go along with all the other paperwork. This form will be forwarded to the council for approval and to be sent to UWM

4. The Search team would like to update the community on where we are in the process. some of us have had folks asking questions.
We would like to verbally update at sunday service on June 19, and would like to submit something for next newsletter update.
In addition we think it wise to remind community about how the process actually works as there is some confusion about that.
Basically we would let community know the following. We feel it is important to keep the community abreast of our process.

1. job has been posted with UWM - we are offering a salary range of 24k- 45k depending on part or full time.
2. Things are moving slowly, the search team members have had multiple things in personal lives and we are operating with a circular/ shared leadership
3. Jim and Sharon have agreed to be our official interim ministers
4. currently, we have not received any applicants
5. The search team’s job is to screen applicants, and present at least 2 hopefully 3 viable candidates to the council and then to community.
the search team does not make the decision, the council makes the decision with input from community.
6. At this time the contribution level being made by the community does not support us to hire anyone.
